Chris O'Brien

. ]
From: Adam Marks <doubleblack340@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:58 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Sales tax on boats

Start taxing boats, and you will lose a very large percentage of out-of-state boaters that keep their boats in Rhode
Island. Also peaple in state looking into a boat purchase in the future.

This intern affects the entire industry as they will not leave their boats in Rhode Island in the winter will not have
Services done and will just simply take their business elsewhere because they're gonna be taxed on purchase anyway.
Unfortunately about the only good thing Rhode island has going for it from a business standpoint These days is no tax on
boats or airplanes.

Don't do this . | am only 1 of thousands that will just leave

Adam
Sent from my iPhone



